
NORWELL PUBLIC LIBRARY 

MEDICATION POLICY 

 

The Staff at the Norwell Public Library is dedicated to the well being of each and every 

visitor to the library.  In case of a medical emergency, we will make an emergency call.  

Staff is not authorized to administer medication of any kind.   

 

If a child has a medical condition that may require intervention and/or supervision, it is 

required that the parent or guardian stay in the library building.   

 

Adopted by the Board of Library Trustees October 20, 2010.   

 

 

 

 


